The Evelyn R. Bennett Scholarship

The Evelyn R. Bennett Scholarship was established to honor the memories of M. Florence Waggy, R.N., and Evelyn R. Bennett, LPN, her niece. Ms. Waggy left a family farm to pursue training as a nurse in 1913 and in 1937, purchased the Haven Nursing Home in Baltimore, Maryland. She operated the facility until her retirement in 1962 and died in 1974. Ms. Bennett began working with her aunt when still in high school, became a nurse, and spent her entire professional career operating the facility. She retired in 1988 and died in 2013 at age 85. The scholarship was created by her son, Richard G. Bennett M.D., a 1982 graduate of the Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine, in recognition of his mother's 90th birthday. The scholarship is given by the Dean of the School of Nursing to a worthy student each year.

A. T. and Mary Blades Foundation Scholarship

A. T. and Mary Blades Foundation Scholarship provides financial aid to deserving students at the Johns Hopkins School of Nursing.

H. Melvin and Ruth H. Brown Scholarship

H. Melvin and Ruth H. Brown Scholarship provides financial aid to deserving students at the Johns Hopkins School of Nursing.

The Conway Scholarship

Established in 2013 by Joanne & William Conway to facilitate the expansion of pre-licensure nursing students to provide partial and/or full scholarships to nursing students enrolled in JHU Nursing who have demonstrated financial need and satisfy eligibility requirements as may be determined by JHUSON.

John and Ruth Ward Gurtler Foundation Scholarship

This scholarship was established in memory of Ruth Ward Gurtler '29, who entered nursing after caring for her siblings and sick mother. The fund was established to ensure that qualified, caring applicants to the school are able to attend, graduate, and carry on the proud tradition of Hopkins Nursing.

The Catherine Everson Hayes '85 Scholarship

The Catherine Everson Hayes '85 Scholarship provides financial aid to deserving Advanced Practice Nursing Students at the Johns Hopkins School of Nursing.

William Randolph Hearst Endowed Scholarship Funds

The William Randolph Hearst Endowed Scholarship Funds was established in 2022 by the Hearst Foundation to provide financial aid to deserving MEN Nursing Students at the Johns Hopkins School of Nursing.

JHH Women's Board of JHH Scholarship

In recognition of the important role the school plays in contributing to excellent patient care at Johns Hopkins Hospital, the Women's Board has generously supported the School of Nursing

since 1984. Currently, the board provides annual scholarship support for students enrolled in the accelerated program.

Jonas-Martha Hill Scholarship

Jonas-Martha Hill Scholarship provides financial aid to deserving students at the Johns Hopkins School of Nursing who exhibit exceptional promise and leadership potential, following the legacy of Martha Hill, with a focus on studying chronic illness/disease and not restricted to students in a 3-year program.

The Joyce T. O'Shea Scholarship Fund in Memory of Dean Carol J. Gray

The Joyce T. O'Shea Scholarship Fund in Memory of Dean Carol J. Gray provides financial aid to deserving students at the Johns Hopkins School of Nursing.

Mildred West Rogers Scholarship

In 2005 family members of Mildred West Rogers '67 established a scholarship to help financially needy students as an ideal way to honor her dedication to nursing and to the Johns Hopkins School of Nursing. As an active member of the Alumni Association, Mildred has participated in many alumni activities including raising funds for a class scholarship by donating a quilt she made from old nursing uniforms. She donated a second quilt depicting nursing uniforms in various decades that is on display in the School of Nursing.

Dr. Phyllis W. Sharps Scholarship

The Dr. Phyllis W. Sharps Scholarship provides financial aid to deserving students at the Johns Hopkins School of Nursing, with a preference for those students who have graduated from Baltimore City Public Schools.

The M. Florence Waggy Scholarship

The M. Florence Waggy, R.N., Scholarship was established to honor the memories of M. Florence Waggy, R.N., and Evelyn R. Bennett, LPN, her niece. Ms. Waggy left a family farm to pursue training as a nurse in 1913, and in 1937, purchased the Haven Nursing Home in Baltimore, Maryland. She operated the facility until her retirement in 1962, and died in 1974. Ms. Bennett began working with her aunt when still in high school, became a nurse, and spent her entire professional career operating the facility. She retired in 1988 and died in 2013 at age 85. The scholarship was created by her son, Richard G. Bennett M.D., a 1982 graduate of the Johns Hopkins University School Medicine, in recognition of his mother's 90th birthday. The scholarship is given by the Dean of the School of Nursing to a worthy student each year.

Sandra L. Montague Winfield Scholarship Fund

Recognizing the impact of scholarship funds, Sandra Winfield, RN BSN has generously provided this scholarship to Hopkins nursing students who are pursuing a career in the nursing profession. A Class of 1970 graduate, Sandra has chosen to give back to Hopkins for the opportunity that was afforded to her when she was training to become a nurse.